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From: Katherine Stevenson > 
Date: 29 November 2017 at 16:07 
Subject: Sunday Telegraph Response 
To: Kip Williams Sydneytheatrecomau>, Patrick McIntyre 
< sydneytbeatrecom au>, Nicole McPeake 
< sydpeytheatre com au> 
Cc: Francisca Pena < sydneytheatre.com au>, Vicky Hopper 

sydneytheatre com au> 

Hello, 

I have provided the below statement to the Sunday Telegraph, attributed to a spokesperson 
atSTC: 

Sydney Theatre Company received a complaint alleging that Mr GeofJi"ey Rush had 
engaged in inappropriate behaviour. The Company received the complaint when Mr 
Rush's engagement with the Company had ended. The Company continues to work with the 
complainant to minimise the risk offuture instances of the alleged behaviour occurring in 
its workplace. The complainant has requested that their identity be withheld. STC respects 
that request andfor privacy reasons, will not be making any further comments. 

I have left a message for the journalist to caU me, just so I can stress to him that our main 
concern is the wellbeing of the complainant and that he should respect their privacy. 

Kip - can you please let EJ know that this story may appear sometime this week so she 
isn't taken by surprise. 

Please let me know if you need any more information. 

Thanks, 

Katie 
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